
New Marlborough Town LibraryTrustees Meeting, November 26,2OLB

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were accepted.

Debbie reported that the new staff is doing well.

The Halloween Party was successful despite the bad weather.

The attendance at the author talk was disappointing. The book club is reading her book.

The combined lmagarena Project with the school was successful.

The Pie Sale earned over 5600. There was a lack of apple pies this year.

The Homework Center is due to open the first week of December.

The furnace will be cleaned by Lipton Energy, as Moran no longer offers that service.

The snow wall is installed.

Monthly SchoolTrips have begun.

We received a State Aid Check of $1232.54.

Southern Berkshire Kids does the playgroup. Sally Turner may be the teacher.

Our next meeting is scheduled for December 17 at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan


